
Burst  Water  Mains  across
Edinburgh
Scottish Water has reported that there are a couple of burst
water mains in the city today. Their recent tweet confirmed
the provision of bottled water for some residents.

This is what they said on their website earlier:-

Edinburgh

17th May 2012, 12:30
EH1, EH7, EH8, EH9

Work to repair the burst water mains located across Edinburgh
is still underway. Our engineers are on site and are working
hard to restore supplies to those customers affected as soon
as possible. Apologies for the delay.

Edinburgh
17th May 2012, 11:19
EH16

Burst water main has been located at Bellenden Gardens in
Edinburgh. Customers here may experience loss of water supply,
low pressure, and discoloured water. A squad is on site to
carry out the necessary repairs and will restore supplies as
soon as possible.

Are you affected? Let us know how long your water has been
off, and how it is affecting you.

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2012/05/burst-water-mains-across-edinburgh/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2012/05/burst-water-mains-across-edinburgh/
http://www.scottishwater.co.uk/contact-us/current-service-updates

